
 
I am an Oregon resident, and I ask that you please support SB 723-2 to ban coyote killing contests in our 
state.  
 
Coyote killing contests have been scientifically proven to be counterproductive from an ecological 
standpoint, they are inhumane, and they send a dangerous message to children about our relationship 
with nature and the other creatures with whom we share our planet.  
 
--  
Katie Cantrell 
Executive Director 
Factory Farming Awareness Coalition 
www.ffacoalition.org 
(323) 828-7040 
 

http://www.ffacoalition.org/

